
 
 

Request for Bids 
 
 
 
The City of Ely is soliciting proposals for the following scope of work: 
 

▪ Removal of (nine) pre-marked trees located at 1570 Rowley Street 

▪ Removal of (one) pre-marked stump located at 1570 Rowley Street 

▪ Removal of (three) pre-marked trees located at 1310 Banner Valley Road 

 
 
General Requirements: 
 
Work is required to be done by the end of October 2020. 
 
Bids must specifically indicate price per individual tree. 
 
Proposals, bids or responses will be accepted by the City of Ely no later than Monday October 5, 
2020, 2:00pm central time. Any response, bid or proposal received after the listed deadline 
shall be considered late and will not be opened or considered. 
 
 
All documents must be submitted in one of the following ways: 
 

1. Via Email to both of the following addresses: 
 

Adam Thompson, City Administrator 
Cityadmin@elyiowa.com 

 
Callie Stulz-O’Brien, Recreation Coordinator 
Callie@elyiowa.com 

 
2. In person during normal business hours: 

 
8:00am – 5:00pm, Monday – Friday 
Ely City Hall 
1570 Rowley Street  
Ely, Iowa 52227 

 
 
 
October 1, 2020 
City of Ely, Iowa 
319-848-4103 


